





Minister for Police; Emergency Services; Road Safety Leader of the House in the Legislative Assembly

Our Ref: 31-06275

Ms Michelle Scott Commissioner for Children and Young People WA Ground Floor, 1 Alvan Street SUBIACO WA 6008

RECEIVED

18 DEC 2009

Office of the Commissioner for Children and Young People

Dear Ms Scott

Thank you for your letter of 23 November 2009 concerning the Criminal Investigation Amendment Bill 2009.

The Western Australia Police have advised that their Legal and Legislative Services portfolio have assisted in the development of this legislation and are aware of the issues you have raised.

Mr Chris Clark, Assistant Director, Legal and Legislative Services is best placed to address your concerns and can be contacted by telephone on 9263 2511.

I thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely

ROB JOHNSON MLA

MINISTER FOR POLICE; EMERGENCY SERVICES; ROAD SAFETY

17 DEC 2009